
 
 

 
 

 
  
Mrs. Marisol Casado 
President  
World Triathlon 
San Bernardino, 14 
28015, Madrid 
Spain 

 

 March 16, 2023 
      / fst 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear President,  
 
This letter is issued on behalf of the German Olympic Sports Confederation (DOSB) stating that the 
Deutsche Triathlon Union e.V./German Triathlon Union is recognized as the National Governing Body 
for the sport of triathlon in Germany. Moreover, the Deutsche Triathlon Union e.V./German Triathlon 
Union is currently an organization in good standing with the DOSB.  
 
We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of the 
Deutsche Triathlon Union e.V.: 
 
President: Prof. Dr. Martin Engelhardt 
Secretary General: Mr. Matthias Zöll 
Address: Otto-Fleck-Schneise 8, D-60528 Frankfurt 
 
Please feel free to contact us for any further question you might have. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 

Torsten Burmester 
Secretary General 


